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From: Robert Dresser <bobdresser2003@yahoo.com>  
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Subject: Proposed Maps 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not 
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the content is safe. 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
I respectfully urge the Folsom 
City Council to avoid any hint of gerrymandering and not to recommend 
passage of either proposed map. Instead, the City Council should engage 
in substantive negotiations with residents and the plaintiffs named in the 
current lawsuit against the City of Folsom. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Robert Dresser 
312 Sprig Circle 
Folsom 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


